Updated Right to Object process

The London Care Record is being rolled out to appropriate LAS users enabling them to access /view health data as necessary within their role. 

As part of this roll out to LAS users, there is a practice change in relation to ‘Consent’. 

In the past we have asked for consent to share information from residents, however we should be informing them of their right to object to share information should they wish to do so.  

The consent button on LAS will be removed imminently therefore please familiarise yourself with the  attached reminder document. 

Staff need to be aware of and adhere to the right to object process including guidance should someone object.

